








7th November 2018


Dear Parents,

Reception Class entry September 2019

Please could you check that we have your child’s name in our admissions book for September 2019 entry into Reception Class.  If you have a child born between, 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015, please put their details on the slip below.

We need this information so that we know exactly how many siblings there are, as they will have priority admission to school in September 2019.

It is essential that you also complete the common application form for Starting Primary School in September 2019; this can be done online at www.bradford.gov.uk/admissions from Monday 12th November 2018 until 15th January 2019, which is the closing date for Primary School applications. You can also view the “Applying for Primary Schools booklet 2019” online once the application process opens.

Yours sincerely,


Mr. K. Wheeler
Headteacher


Child’s name for entry into Reception Class in 2019…………………………………………………………………..

Child’s date of birth…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Names of siblings already attending Steeton Primary School………………………………………………………
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